From:

To: Kelsey Peddle
Subject: Statement of Concern re: Van Huigenbos Application LA24002
Date: May 14, 2024 5:44:49 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Janet Sulapas
Legal Description of land, NE 23-9-26-W4 or SW 25-9-26-W4
phone
email address
mailing address :

Dear Kelsey,

This is Janet Sulapas my late husband is Bryce McNab and Bernadette McNab is my mother in-law. She received a
letter of notification from NRCB dated April 11, 2024. Just to let you know that I Echo all the concerns as my
mother in law outlined in her letter to NRCB. But it doesn’t mean that I don’t support agriculture. Growing up in the
countryside back in my country, I can say that I had witnessed and experienced some of the results of this matter.
My number 1 concerns is the negative effects to our air quality that could make it worse for our children especially
with allergies and poor immune system to have and enjoy living in this environment. But again, I support
agriculture. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Janet





